
 
 

 

November 2022 

 

Dear Applicant 

Are you passionate about supporting the learning of pupils while having a positive impact on 

the development of pupils with Special Educational Needs? 

If so, this is an excellent opportunity you to join our happy and caring school. 

As a Teaching Assistant and offering 1:1 support to pupils, you will provide assistance for 

pupils under the leadership of the SENDCo and the class teacher. You will be supporting in 

class, managing interventions and providing any additional support as needed. 

Our ideal candidate: 

- Is calm and consistent when managing behaviour 

- Has an understanding of working with children in EYFS, KS1 and KS2 

- Has experience of using various resources to support communication and behaviour 

- Has a “can do” positive attitude 

- Has experience supporting children with Autism Spectrum Disorder and behavioural needs. 

Hemington Primary School is a Leicestershire Local Authority maintained school dedicated 

to ensuring all our pupils and staff achieve their very best. We are looking for a high quality, 

dynamic and reflective learning support assistant to join our creative, innovative and 

inclusive team. We are a small “Good” Ofsted rated school, currently with 59 pupils on role. 

Safeguarding 

As a school we are committed to the safeguarding of children and adults. All job offers will 

be subject to an enhanced DBS check and two satisfactory written references. Safeguarding 

children is everyone’s responsibility. Everyone who comes into contact with children and 

families has a role to play. Our pupils’ welfare is our paramount concern. The governing 

body will ensure that our school will safeguard and promote the welfare of pupils and work 

together with other agencies to ensure that we have adequate arrangements to identify, 

assess and support those children who are suffering or likely to suffer harm. At Hemington 

Primary School we are a community and all those directly connected, staff members, 

governors, parents, families and pupils, have an essential role to play in making it safe and 

secure. 

Closing date for applications: Friday 30th December. 

I look forward to meeting you. 

 

Eimear Davis 
Headteacher 


